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GENERAL COMMENTS 

SURFRIDER FOUNDATION EUROPE (SFE) welcomes the zero draft of the conference declaration 



required at all levels to address the dire state of the ocean. As leaders and representatives of our 

Governments, we are determined to act decisively and urgently to improve and restore the health 

and resilience of the ocean.  

 

Paragraph 10 

10. We stress that science-based and regulatory actions can provide the solutions necessary to 

overcome challenges in achieving Goal 14 in the following ways: [New language]  

Paragraph 10, c.  

c. Reducing marine pollution, including land and sea-based sources of marine plastic litter and 

nutrient pollution, contributing to comprehensive life-cycle approaches that include reducing 
plastic use, incentivising reuse systems and materials, reusable, refillable and repairable 

products, limiting single use plastics, restricting microplastic ingredients in products, as 

well as over and unnecessary packaging, preventing microplastic releases from pellets, tyres 

and textiles, improved waste management and limiting waste exports. As far as marine plastic 
pollution is concerned, this could be successfully achieved through supporting the adoption 
of a global convention on plastics and addressing at international level waste coming from 

shipping including the loss of containers at sea.  

Paragraph 10, d. 

d. Effectively planning and implementing area-based management tools, including marine 
protected areas, through assessing their ecological value and contribution to a healthy ocean and 
increasing their geographical coverage and the level of protection and means they benefit 

from,  
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